
 

2013 Negotiations                                         March 15, 2013                            

 

Your Negotiating Team is working on contract language and some progress has been made; 

talks are ongoing.  Your team is aware of the Easter Holiday Weekend coinciding with the end 

of the current collective agreement. 

     

As a reminder per standard practice:  

1) Ensure all prescriptions are topped up. 

2) All Dental appointments completed before end of month. 

3) All individuals who are interested in becoming picket captains for their work areas, 

please contact bgagnon@uswsudbury.ca  

4) Our website www.uswlocal2020.ca/site/ can be viewed for current information.  The 

6600 link is accessed via selecting the “Units & Chairs” then – “Vale Unit 6600” tabs. 

5) Members can use the email below to submit confidential questions directly to the 

Negotiating Team at: bgagnon@uswsudbury.ca , all names will remain anonymous.  

 

In Solidarity, 

Your 2013 Negotiating Team 

Dan Serre 

Bob Gagnon 

Sherri Stuckless 

Steve Campeau 

Gilles Labelle 
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